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13.12.23 
 
Dear Parent, 

EXERCISE NIGHT OWL 9  26-27th JANUARY 2024 
 
Your son/daughter has the opportunity to take part in Exercise Night Owl 9 a patrolling exercise in Knots 
Wood. This will start at 3.30p.m. after school on Friday 26th  January and finish by 23.30 or 8.00 a.m. on 
Saturday 27th for those unable to get home. Overnight accommodation will be available in school for those 
whose parents request it in advance. Without this request accommodation will be unavailable.  
 
Your son/daughter will need to wear full combat clothing as well as bring the following: 
 
Issued kit: 
full waterproofs, warm jumper / fleece, notebook  
PLCE (Webbing), water bottle, mug, mess tins 
 
Non-issued kit: 
gloves, whistle 
knife, fork, spoon,  
torch, pencil 
emergency rations. 
 
If he/she intends to sleep overnight at the school then he/she will also need to bring a sleeping bag. 
 
The exercise will cost £5. Please make the payment through Wisepay, under General payments, CCF Army 
Exercise Night Owl 9. If you are unable to afford the cost of this exercise then please contact me directly. 
Places will be limited and a selection process based on seniority applied. The deadline for payments is Friday 
12th January. In the unfortunate event that your son/daughter is unsuccessful in gaining a place your payment 
will be returned. For those who are successful a consent form will be issued by EVOLVE. 
 
If you have any problems with this, wish to request for your son/daughter to stay overnight or have any other 
concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me using the above contact details. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

J B Atkinson 

 
 
John Atkinson (Captain) 
O.C. Army Section 
 
 

 

 


